
 
Mrs. Teresina Sieunarine 
President of the Autistic Society of Trinidad and Tobago 
 
August 8, 2012 
 
Dear Mrs. Sieunarine: 
 
I hope my letter finds you well. I am writing to reaffirm my family’s support to the mission of 
the Autistic Society of Trinidad and Tobago. Despite the fact that my wife and I have left 
Trinidad since 2010 (we are now based in Toronto, Canada), we always remain friends and 
supporters of ASTT, as well as Trinidad and Tobago in general.  

Last month I participated in the inaugural Toronto Triathlon Festival, where I completed the 
Olympic distance (1,5 km Swim, 40 km Bike, 10 km Run). As you might now, I always tie my 
participation in such events with a philanthropic cause. Similar to my 2010 participation in the 
Marathon Des Sables in the Sahara desert, I ran, swam and cycled at the 2012 Toronto Triathlon 
Festival for autism awareness, specifically trying to raise funds for ASTT. For more information 
and photos from the triathlon, please visit my site at xtreme.ardavanis.com. 

I am happy to report that we managed to raise a total of TT$5,490 [individual contributions as 
follows: Alex Savin 200 CAN$; George Ardavanis & Theomary Karamanis 500 $CAN; Maureen 
DeGannes 1000 $TT], which have been deposited directly to the ASTT account. I trust that you 
would have received the monies. 

I realize that the needs of the society are grave, and that our contribution is nowhere near what 
you need, but it is our hope that it will help you advance your programs.  

Please know that we remain at your disposal for future help when you need it and we will try 
our best to continue to assist ASTT. 

Sincerely, 

 

George Ardavanis 

 


